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Marech 31, 1932

Mr. J. D. Hunter,
State 0il & €Gas Inspector,
Carlsbad, New Mexico.

Dear Mr. Hunter:

This is a rather tardy reply to your
letter of March 15th, with reference to State Well
No. 1 of the Hasenfaus and Eastland 0il Company in
Sec. 13, T. 18 S., R. 27 E.

I am pleecing all of the data contained
in the files of this office in my brief case and we can
diseuss the matter further when I am next in Carlsbad.
It will probably be Wednesday or Thursday of next week.

Ve t y yours,

E. H., Wells,
BHW:AP State Geologist



